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BSERVER/NTERPRISEOETH
E

Serving Coke County
P.O. Box 1329 Robert Lee, TX  76945

(915) 453-2433

Please register by Friday, 
September 10.

For more information, contact 
RLBC at (325) 453-2724.

The Coke County Retired 
Teachers will resume their 
meetings beginning on 
Monday, September 20, 2021 
(every third Monday of  the 

membership for one year.

Robert Lee Baptist Church 
will host a Ladies Retreat on 
Saturday, September 25, from 
9:30 am until 2:30 pm.  Shelly 
Morkovsky will be the speaker 
for the event.  All ages are 
welcome and childcare will be 
provided.

Coke-Sterling Farm Bureau 
will hold their Annual County 
Convention and steak dinner on 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021.  
The event will be held at the 
Recreation Center in Robert Lee.

A steak dinner will be served 
beginning at 6:30 pm.

Congressman August Pfluger  

will be the guest speaker.  The 
business session of  the meeting 
will begin at approximately 7 
pm.

All Coke-Sterling Farm 
Bureau members are 
encouraged to attend this 
meeting.  Members are also 
urged to bring a guest.  Any 
member signing up their guest 
for membership in the county 
Farm Bureau will receive a free 

month).  The noon meetings 
are held at the Bronte First 
Baptist Church.  The potluck 
gathering is delicious and fun 
with attendees from Bronte, 
Blackwell, Wingate, Winters, 
Robert Lee, Water Valley, and 
San Angelo. 
All school Retirees of  any 
position are vital to our local 
unit.

The Coke County Livestock Association hosted a BBQ fundraiser on 
Sunday, August 29, 2021.  With the help of Bronte, Robert Lee, and surrounding communities, the organization was able to raise over $5000 to put towards the Coke County 
Livestock Show premium sale.  All who came out to support the youth of Coke County are appreciated.


